
Hello, 
 
I am a lifelong Southern Oregonian and have watched our state government process fail and 
become unbalanced and unchecked.   
I believe all Oregonians have a right to have their voices heard in a fair manner. I believe rural 
Oregonians should have equal weight in voting and voicing concerns over matters.  Rural 
Oregon is very different than metro Oregon cities and should not have to be blinded by large city 
policies.  Further, no district should be drawn for the purposes of favoring any political party or 
Incumbent or diluting the voting strength of any language or ethnic minority group. 
Lines should keep counties and cities whole, unless if crests an unbalanced district favoring too 
heavily on one political side.  This includes preserving communities of common interests, and 
ensuring populations in each district are closely matched. 
 Please let the people of Oregon help decide and approve fair district lines. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 
Christine Rackley 
Constituent District 2 
 


